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  Kiwanis Social on September 16th, 2024 

 
Eight members attended our meeting. They included Maria, Ann, Rick, Ben 
W, Bob, Ben G, Pat, and Eliza by Zoom. We all enjoyed a London Broil 
diner, served with potato's, green beans, salad, Lemon rice and chicken 
soup plus Carmel brownies. Maria led her last meeting as president. Ben W 
said the prayer while Maria led the pledge and the Packer fight song. 
 
Rick reported that the Southwest Key Club held their information meeting, 
and 40 students attended. Eliza said that the UWGB Circle K had a turnout 
of 16 at their first meeting. Rick brought a Packer yearbook to the meeting 
for which he sold tickets and raised $30 for the club. 
 
Our October meetings will be on the 7th and 21st. At our next meeting on 
October 7th Kiwanis LT Governor, Peter Carmen, will attend in order to 
swear in our new officers. We all want to thank Maria for serving as our 
club President for a record six years. A reliable rumor has it that our new 
club President Rick, said that he plans to beat Maria's record. 
 
Eliza, has new job as a Social Worker at The Milwaukee Academy of 
Science, a charter school. Eliza proposed that that we help her in starting a 
new K-Kids chapter at her school. We agreed to fund the $150 cost to get 
the K-Kids started. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


